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Dear Parents / Carers, 

A warm welcome back to all our pupils, parents and staff! 

We trust that you have enjoyed the summer break, despite the unreliable 
weather….! 

Our staff have already been very busy setting up classroom enviornments, planning 
and preparing for a busy Autumn term of learning. 

It was lovely to see your children again, arriving at school with a smile on 
their face, and happily meeting up with their friends. They have returned 
ready for learning and eager for new experiences, to be brave and to 
challenge themselves. 
 
A huge welcome, of course, to our new starters in Reception who are keen to share all 
their experiences with us and to learn all about ‘What we Do Around Here’. They 
have plenty of great role models to learn from and we know everyone will look out 
and care for them. 



We thought that it would be a nice to include some early photographs 
of the children in their new classes.  
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Barregarrow                                                                        Laurel Bank 

 



 

 Cronk-Y-Voddy 

 

What a lovely start to see everyone in their smart uniforms and settling into their 
classes so quickly! 

Please can we take this opportunity to remind you to label all your child’s items: 
coat, bag, water bottles and snack pots. This really does help everyone out! Thank 
you! 

The start to a new year means new changes and more responsibility.  
This is our first group of Year 6 prefects who have already made a 
swift start to undertake their new responsibilities.  

Well done and thank you to them. Keep it up!   

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please note that ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings will be held during the week 
beginning 16th September. You will receive a separate message detailing the dates 
and times of these. 

Next week, we will email to let you know when the parent overviews are 
available on the school website. These will outline your child’s learning for this 
term. 

School Photograph day will be held on Monday 7th October, 2024.  

Please ensure your child is smartly dressed in full school uniform. All pupils will be photographed 
individually, with their school age siblings and their class during the day. If you wish your 
preschoolers and secondary school children to be photographed with their Rushen Primary School 
siblings, please take your children directly to the Sports Hall at 8.20am. Any families with 
secondary school pupils will be photographed first, so that they can get to school as early as 
possible. Any families whose child has additional needs will also be prioritised. Thank you in 
advance for your co-operation in our efforts to ensure that the photos are taken quickly and the 
process runs smoothly 

We look forward to communicating future Autumn Term events with 
you as and when they are arranged. 
 
 


